Dear Legislators,

| have owned rental property since 1985. | have seen many changes to this market.

| am in opposition to House Bill #7987.

The recent bills being proposed are only going to cause property owners to sell. This will result in much
higher rental amounts for tenants.

Please consider my opposition to this bill.

Sincerely,

Barbara Semenkow
Lincoln, Rl



